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HAVE YOUR SAY

The Port Campbell Town Centre Project has kicked off! The work being undertaken
through this Town Centre Project will develop plans for how the look, feel and function
of the Town Centre can be improved for both residents and visitors. So it's important
that this project is based on input from the local community.

Council and the consultant team undertook a series of workshops in October with the
Community Reference Group, technical stakeholders and the wider community. These
workshops resulted in the development of ideas and design principles to be taken
forward into a draft concept design. The draft concept design is now being developed
and we are seeking your input and feedback.

-
NEED MORE INFO?

For more information on the project please
contact:

lan Gibb
Phone: 5593 7162 or 0409 356 448
Email: lan.gibb@corangamite.vic.gov.au

To register for the project database and receive
any future bulletins directly, please contact Kellie:
Phone: 5593 7101

Email: kellie.duynhoven@corangamite.vic.gov.au
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